
 

 

 

 

 

 

6 March 2020 

 
 
 

CORONAVIRUS LATEST 
 
 
As a School, we are following Government advice closely, and will update this information to 
you as the situation develops. 
 
At the moment, the school is not affected in any way and it is business as usual. 
 
We have today made students aware about good hygiene practice. 
 
We are currently planning how we can continue to support students with examination work, in 
the event that at some point schools are instructed to close.  We will send any information to 
parents in the event of a school closure. 
 
The Department for Education has launched a new helpline to answer questions about 
COVID-19 related to education.  Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline as 
follows: 
 
 
Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Email:  DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 
 
 
The latest information can be found at: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
 
 
Travel advice for those travelling and living overseas: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 
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